

Dear Children,

We hope you had a great weekend. We had lovely weather again and I hope you managed to play outside in your gardens. Thank you for continuing to stay at home and keep safe. We are all missing you but we are pleased that some of you are sending us photographs, so we are still able to see your smiling faces!

I hope you have enjoyed the new learning platform. I know some of you have started to use it. I have seen some of the work you have been producing, well done! If you haven't been using it yet, please ask your grown up to help you access it. You will enjoy the activities and keeping in touch with your teachers.

I hope you are also keeping in touch with your friends and family by telephone, email or facetime. We would still love to see any photographs of any learning or fun activities you are doing, so please send them to your class teacher.

Have a lovely week!

Kind regards,

D.Milford

Mrs Milford

Headteacher